
 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please release the requested photographic files to the requesting customer in possession of these files 

for printing at your location.  If you have any questions, please contact me at the number below. 

 

Thank you, 

Jenn Shelansky 

Owner, The Traveling Studio Photography 

860-944-3233 

jennshelansky@hotmail.com 


